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Lukestone Care Home residents visit Hop Farm

This week we took a group of our residents from Lukestone Care Home to visit Hop Farm Family Park at Paddock Wood.

The farm had a variety of animals to get up close to, including reptiles, mini-cows, horses, donkeys, llamas, goats, guinea pigs,

rabbits, alpacas and more!

We enjoyed looking around the farm and especially liked seeing the beautiful shire horses. It was also fun viewing all the Halloween-

themed displays on show.

We had a delicious lunch in the Due Amici restaurant and our residents found the pizza particularly tasty.

What a great day out!
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